

Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 27th. Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto ON M4P 1E4 Telephone: 416- 481-1967

Reference EB-2014-0249

Dear Ms. Walli:

First I would like to apologize for the tardy response – our division has been on summer shutdown for the past 2 weeks.

This is to inform you that our division does not have a unique web site that would be appropriate for posting the application documents per request. Magellan does have a corporate website – www.magellanaerospace.com but it addresses issues at the corporate level and does not include site specific areas or details. I do hope that is acceptable.

Included with this letter are all electronic versions of the original application per request, we also have hard copy available if required.

Please direct any further inquiries to myself as I am coordinating the application process.

Regards,

Patrick Wallace

Purchasing Supervisor T: 613.432.8846 #247 pat.wallace@magellan.aero